
Board of Trustees Public Hearing 
December 14, 2022 

 
1. A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, December 14 at 7:00 pm via Zoom 

in an attempt to get feedback from the various districts, schools and communities 
on the placement of member schools into regions.    
 

2. The assignment of schools into regions will be determined on December 15, 2022, 
by the Board of Trustees.  The first contests under the new alignment will take 
place the fall of 2023.  The enrollment data upon which the alignment is based 
will be less than one year old. 

 
 
 


